
To whom it may Concern: 

 

I support SB1145.  The protection and safety of our school children should be of the utmost 
importance.  A sex oƯender should never be allowed in any school.  The fact that a bill has to be 
passed in order to prevent this is alarming.   

 

Sincerely, 

Michael Rosado (USA) vet 


